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Notes from the Chair 
Diane Dendy 

Hello Everyone,  

     A reminder that our Annual Meeting is this Saturday, May 11, 2019 at 4:00 pm in the Broughton 

Room at Crook County Library.  I hope everyone has marked their calendars and plan on coming! 
  

We still have the bike that someone lost. If it is not 

claimed soon, I am going to donate it to the police 

department to give away.  If this bike is yours, please 

contact me at hdehoa172@gmail.com. 
 

If you are going to work on your water for any reason, 

you must call Allen and have him turn the water off 

before you begin.  If you do not do this and 

subsequently break any HOA Property, cause damage 

to other homeowner water meters or hot water tanks, you will need to pay for the damages!  Allen’s 

number is on the front of your water bill. 
 

Fire Season will soon be upon us, so let’s all be vigilant and have a fire buffer zone around our 

homes. If you burn, make sure you have a garden hose turned on and nearby.  Also, follow the Crook 

County Outdoor Burning Regulations and the advice to “Check before you burn!” by calling 541-447-

BURN or by checking  www.crookcountyfireandrescue.com. 
 

Let’s be mindful that warm weather brings out kids playing in our neighborhoods, so PLEASE be 

more aware of your speed, and always stop at the Stop Signs.  We all know, children’s balls do roll! 
 

Welcome to everyone who has recently moved into our community. We look forward to meeting you.  
 

PLEASE reply to the back-flow letter if you have not already done so. We need to report our progress 

to the State.  I want to THANK all the people who have responded and are close to compliance. 
 
 

We are saying Good-Bye to Tom Cooper, aka U&I Plumbing, as he is retiring from being the HOA 

plumber. Tom knows our water system very well. We will miss him and hope for the best, for his next 

chapter in Life. 
 

NOTE: Speaking about water, May has arrived, and with it, we are reading meters again. As in 

previous years, it is important that you monitor your water consumption. In  the past, the practice of 

watering on alternate days from June 1 through September has served us well. 

 

 
ODD NUMBER LOTS  

WATER ON ODD NUMBER CALENDAR DAYS 

EVEN NUMBER LOTS  

WATER ON EVEN NUMBER CALENDAR DAYS 

Use your Lot number, not your Address number.  

Lot numbers are on your Water Bill! 

 
 

Home Owners 

ANNUAL MEETING 
May 11, 2019 at 4:00 PM 

in the Broughton Room 

of the Prineville Public Library 
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